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Dear Primary 7 
 
We do not yet know if today will be your last day at primary school or not.  If it is, I am disappointed 
that I cannot be there to share this special time with you as I am currently off school unwell.  
Nevertheless, as you walk out of the school gates at 3pm today, please remember that I will be 
thinking of you all. 
 
I want you to look back with pride on everything that you have achieved in your time at David 
Livingstone Memorial Primary School, and I want you to look forward to the person that you are 
destined to become.  Take with you fond memories of the time that we’ve shared, the laughter and 
the tears, all of which have shaped you into becoming a more confident individual, someone who is 
now ready to begin a new and exciting chapter in your educational journey. 
 
Follow your hopes and your dreams, don’t let anyone tell you that you can’t, and aim to be the very 
best that you can be.  To quote the words of Dr Seuss: 
 

You have brains in your head 
You have feet in your shoes 

You can steer yourself 
Any direction you choose. 

  
Look after yourselves and one another. 
 
With very best wishes, 
 
 
 

Linda Callender    
Head Teacher 
 

 


